
 

 

 

 

Distribution of Meeting Documents from the 23th NIOHC Meeting 

 

Dear NIOHC Members and colleagues, 

This letter transmits documents from the 23rd NIOHC Meeting held in Chiang Mai, Thailand, 
from May 21-23, 2024. These documents are intended to facilitate your preparation for the 
upcoming NIOHC meeting. 

For your reference, please find the following attached: 

            Minutes of the 23rd NIOHC 

• Annex A: List of Participants 

• Annex B: Group Photo 

• Annex C: IRCC Input Presentation 

• Annex D: Action List 

Should you require any assistance or further information regarding these documents or the 
upcoming meeting, please do not hesitate to contact Cdr. Intira Netmukda at 
hydrotechhdrtn@gmail.com. 

We look forward to your participation in the 24th NIOHC Meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vice Admiral Komsan Klinsukon 

Director General of Hydrographic Department, 

Royal Thai Navy and NIOHC Chair. 
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